
Avon	Township	
Notice	of	Special	Meeting	of	the	Avon	

Township	Board	of	Supervisors	
	

Tuesday,	April	14th,	2020;	7:00	PM	
	
	

This	notice	is	to	alert	residents	that	there	will	be	a	Special	
Meeting	of	the	Avon	Township	Board	of	Supervisors	on	
Tuesday,	April	14th,	at	7:00	PM	to	consider	quotes	submitted	
for	engineering	services	for	road	projects	planned	for	2020,	and	
to	conduct	any	other	business	allowed	by	law.	
	
Due	to	health	concerns	regarding	COVID-19,	the	meeting	will	
be	a	teleconference/videoconference.		To	participate	in	the	
meeting	by	computer,	go	to	https://csbsju.zoom.us/j/	
497847578.		To	join	by	phone,	call	312	626	6799.		The	meeting	
ID/access	code	is:	497	847	578.			
	
The	public	is	invited	to	attend.		All	Avon	Township	meetings	are	
handicap	accessible.		
	
Stephen	Saupe	
Clerk	Avon	Township	
clerk@avontownship.org		
	
Posted:		Wednesday,	April	8th,	2020		


